

Spittal V.C. School Newsletter 4 - Autumn term 2022

Macmillan coffee morning – Thank you to everyone who donated cakes for the coffee morning in aid of Macmillan held this morning and to the PFA for the organising of all the donations. It was fantastic to welcome everyone back into the school building after the last few years and to see the hall full with parents and families. The children sang brilliantly, accompanied by Mr Morris and it was wonderful to see them enjoy their opportunity to share their singing skills with you! Thank you for all your donations which raised £212.17! Diolch yn fawr.

PFA – The PFA welcome all parents to join them at their events, fundraising and meetings. They would be grateful if you could take a few minutes to complete their questionnaire using the link below:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ug4 TzS3ZEGUCRtgHRR5kyRL1sXOuQNAn Viutp hrQ9UOVY0ODZGUIRTRkg2OEowRDZORExXSVA0NC4u

Diolch yn fawr – to Mr and Mrs Talbot for arranging new planters at the front of the school on behalf of the PFA. I'm sure you'll agree that the smart planters and the splash of colour the plants provide brighten the front of the school.

Sports Pembs – Mrs Thomas enjoyed her second week in Spittal providing plenty of sport skills practise for everyone and a busy and physical session for all classes. Well done to the children for how well they are working in these lessons.

Recorders – are back! After a couple of years the children are back learning the recorder with Mr Morris. We're aiming high!

Surprise visitors – We have some surprise visitors joining us for the day on Monday. They will be visiting every class throughout the day and meet with the Eco Committee! Make sure you're on time children so you can make the most of this surprise!

Dates for the diary

- Mon 3rd October Surprise visitors in school
- Fri 14th Oct-Shwmae Day Come wearing Welsh colours Red, White or Green

Enjoy your weekend.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S. Vaughan Head teacher



